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Attention: Richard W. Borchardt, Director
Standardization Project Directorate

Subject: Reply to a Notice of Nonconformance,
NRC Inspection Report No. 99900403/9341

-]
References: - Letter, P. W. Marriott (GE) to R. W. Borchardt (NRC),

Same Subject,' dated December 17,1993

:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm a correction to the reference letter. We
advised the NRC of this correction in a telephone call betweenJohn
Leatherman and Richard Borchardt, dated May 25,1994.

,

The reference letter addressed NRC staff findings on the Gravity Driven
Cooling System Integrated Systems Test (GIST) test program, documented in
the subject report. The GE response to Nonconformance 93-01-02 stated that

,

certain items of documentation had been placed in the Design Record File ?
(DRF) to address Nonconformance 93-01-02. GE has determined through .'subsequent review that the documentation in the DRF is not as complete as .,

represented in the report attached to the reference letter. 'q

Specifically, it has been determined that the "as-built" facility piping drawings
were not complete and that documentation of verification was insufficient. We
have taken immediate action to correct this situation. The requisite information
is currently being gathered, and will be included in the DRF by June 3,1994 I
(including appropriate verification). J

We apologize for any inconvenience which this may have caused you. We
look forv.trd to NRC closing this nonconformance in the near future.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter or the reference, please call me
at (408) 925-6948 or Terry McIntyre of my stafTat (408) 925-1441.

Sincerely,
,
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W i m sied n
P. W. Marriott, Manager j

Advanced Plant Technologies 1

M/C 781, (408) 9254948 |
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M. Malloy, Project Managercc:
F. W. Hasselberg, Project Manager
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